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From:

Sent: 30 June 2022 09:49

To: Planning

Subject: PLANNING APPLICATION 3/2022/0449
Categories: xRedact & Upload

A

This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe.

FOR THE ATTENTION OF MR ADRIAN DOWD

Dear Mr Dowd

RE LOWER ABBOTT HOUSE

We have already submitted our response regarding this latest planning application. One of our main objections was
the proposed raising of the ridge height of this property by one metre.

The recently published press feature (please see below), which has been rejected by Planning Inspectors, highlights
our concerns that this would not be in keeping with other historical properties in the area and could lead to
precedents being taken.

We hope the content of this email is highlighted to any future planning meetings in respect of this application.
Regards

https://www.lancs.live/news/lancashire-news/mitton-hall-cottage-roof-conversion-24331444
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